
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

  ________________________ 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Board of Directors      1 July 2021 

FROM:   Kevin Franklin, Deputy Chief of  Police 

  BART Police Department 

 

SUBJECT: Body Worn Camera Procurement 

 

Pursuant to the District’s Surveillance Technology Ordinance, which requires that the BART Police 

Department submit to the Board of Directors a Surveillance Impact Report and a draft Surveillance Use 

Policy at least 21-days prior to a public meeting where approval will be requested, the BART Police 

Department is submitting the required documents for review in support of the forthcoming Executive 

Decision Document from the Office of the Chief Information Officer titled “Axon Officer Safety Plan 

Subscription” concerning the procurement of services and equipment including new body worn cameras 

for the BART Police Department. 

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me at (510) 464-7772. 

     

 

 

      ___________________________ 

       Kevin Franklin 

Attachments: 

Body Worn Camera Surveillance Impact Report 

Draft Body Worn Camera Surveillance Use Policy 

 

Cc: Board Appointed Officers 

General Manager 

Deputy General Manager 

Executive Staff 


